
Hernando County Planning Department Staff Report:  H-22-05 
 

F:\Rezonings\H-22-05 AWN Spring Hill\Staff Report\H2205 Staff Report.docx 3 

P&Z RECOMMENDATION:  
 

On June 13, 2022, the Planning and Zoning Commission voted 5-0 to postpone the 
petitioner’s request for a Master Plan Revision on Property Zoned PDP(GHC)/Planned 
Development Project (General Highway Commercial) to a future hearing date, with the 
applicant incurring all readvertising costs.  


